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Jodi’s Design 

for Life 

Meet the 

Governors: 

Cheryl  

Barker 

I am the Assistant 
Business Manager at 
Priory and have been 
in the post since 
September ‘15. 

I volunteered to be a 
staff governor to support 
my own development 
and learn more about 
how a school operates. I 
am keen to evolve in my 
role within the school 
and I am fully committed 
to making Priory first 
choice. 

I have 12 years 
experience working in 
local government, 
primarily in the 
Education area, with 
strengths in HR, Payroll, 
Health & Safety and 
business. 

The skills I have 
previously gained have 
already proven valuable 
in my role and will 
provide further support 
to Priory as a staff 
governor. 

 

The opportunity to join 

our welfare team is still 

available. 

Contact s.howarth 

@priory.lancs.sch.uk 

for more information. 

Last Thursday was World Book 
Day and Priory held a ‘design the 
book cover of your life’ 
competition. 

There were over seventy entries 
from pupils, and most of the staff 
offered their own witty examples for 
pupils to see before attempting their 
own. The standard was extremely 
high and a panel of eight staff were 
calling in to shortlist and then 
decide the winner. 

The successful entry was Jodi 
Emberton, who spent a lot of time 
designing ‘The Life in the Eyes of a 
Midget.’ 

She won a carton of sweets for 
her efforts, but well done to all who 
entered—the entries were great! 

E-Safety 

Recommendation 
When was the last time you checked 
your child’s mobile phone, iPad or 
tablet? 

As you may be aware, e-safety is 
paramount here in Priory and we 
maintain a strict control on the what 
kind of apps and websites can be 
accessed in school. 

However, we cannot control what 
happens when your child gets home. 
With this in mind, we would like to 
remind you to frequently check your 
child’s mobile phone or tablet in order 
to make sure your child is safe when 
accessing the internet. 

We recommend asking your child to 
guide you through any apps that you 
are unfamiliar with so you can make a 
decision as to whether you feel the app 
is suitable or not. 

Getting Hands on 

in Geography 
Geography pupils have been getting 
hands in during lessons in recent 
weeks, thanks to Mr Watters. 

Year 7s have been working on their 
Mapping Skills, creating contour 
models using OS and Google Maps as 
references. 

Whilst the Year 9s have been 
working in teams designing, 
developing and making earthquake-
proof buildings. 


